
Shutesbury Board of Health 

September 4, 2019 

 

Present: Ken Rotondi, chair; Catherine Hilton, clerk; Norene Pease, Arleen Read, board members; 

Garrett Simonsen, guest. 

 

Actions taken: 

 

Minutes of August 7 and August 21 approved. 

 

Rick Scott with Ayesha Lateef, 67 Baker Road, Q-50: DWCP # 20190901 issued for septic system repair.  

$400 rec’d for permit and perc test witness   

 

Rick Scott and Joyce Blanker for Sue Banks, 52 Shore Drive, ZB-519: DWCP # 20190803 was formally 

issued, though the board had previously authorized work to begin.  Tight tank is being replaced.  $50 fee 

has not been received; CH will follow up. 

 

Discussion items: 

 

Water testing October 20.  Try to get a notice in the next town newsletter. 

 

MAPHCO meeting re public health grants 9/23.  NP and CH will attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


